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OUT20/5070 
 
Nathan Heath 
Planning & Assessment 
NSW Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
 
nathan.heath@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Heath 
 

Moorebank Intermodal Precinct West - Stage 3 (SSD-10431) 
Advice on EIS 

 
I refer to your email of 27 April 2020 to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
(DPIE) Water and the Natural Resources Access Regulator (NRAR) about the above matter.  

The following recommendations are provided by DPIE Water and NRAR. Please note Crown 
Lands, the Department of Primary Industries (DPI) – Fisheries and DPI - Agriculture all now 
provide a separate response directly to you. 
 

Post Approval 

 The proponent will need to acquire the appropriate Water Access Licences if the take of 
water exceeds 3ML/yr.   

 Any interception of groundwater must be addressed in accordance with the Aquifer 
Interference Policy. 

 
Any further referrals to DPIE – NRAR & Water can be sent by email to: 
landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Any further referrals to (a) Crown Lands; (b) DPI – Fisheries; and (c) DPI – Agriculture can be 
sent by email to: (a) lands.ministerials@industry.nsw.gov.au; 
(b) ahp.central@dpi.nsw.gov.au; and (c) landuse.ag@dpi.nsw.gov.au respectively. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Simon Francis 
Senior Project Officer, Assessments 
Water – Strategic Relations 
26 June 2020 
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